
Cuba Reports 10th Imported Case
of Zika Virus

Havana, April 22 (RHC)-- Cuban health authorities have reported the tenth imported case of Zika virus.

The country's Ministry of Health said the patient is a Cuban citizen, who returned to the country on April
12th from Guyana, where she was travelling for personal reasons. 

The sources explain that on April 18th, the patient, a 46 year-old woman, began to show symptoms of the
disease, for which she was admitted to hospital.

The health ministry further said that the patient remains hospitalized  in general good condition and with
only a mild rash and joint pain.

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/nacionales/91394-cuba-reports-10th-imported-case-of-zika-virus
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